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Please don't pass this bill.  It takes control of schools away from parents and local 

communities and gives it to the ODE.  It is a move toward the Soviet style of 

education.  Public schools are already losing students to home schooling and private 

schools, and this bill will result in more students being pulled from public schools.  

Stop the politicization of public education and go back to basics--reading, writing, 

arithmetic and history.  No CRT, no "equity" and no catering to minorities.  It is racist 

to treat people according to their skin color or ethnicity.   


